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PSA NCR Provincial Statistical Office II headed by Chief Statistical Specialist Apolinar F. 
Oblea visited the on-going Step 2 Philippine Identification System registration and 
institutional issuance of ePhilID at the Department of Social Welfare and Development to 
strengthen the promotion and advocacy on the acceptance and utilization of the PhilID. 
During the registration, DSWD OIC Secretary Eduardo Punay and CSS Oblea talked about 
the importance of PhilID to every Filipino in our country that can be used by citizens as a 
valid proof of identity for public and private transactions. 

NCR PSO II continuously coordinate to all government institutions and Local Government 
Units (LGUs) within its jurisdiction to have their ePhilID printed and distributed. 
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